Osteber 1950

The Durham Kemmel Club met omOctobdr 23rd at the Forest Hills Club Housee

The president, Miss Normam opmmed the meetimg. The treasurer

reperted a balance of $2,098.17 in the treasury.

Mrs. Douglas Hill, bench show chairmem gave a brief report om the progress
of show plans. She amnounded the Toy asseciation will use the Durham show as
their specialty. She alsoc said that the Childrems Museum decided mot te sponsor
thg show this year. The qusstion of another spensor was diseussed and it was decided

that Mrs. Hill should have full authority te decide om & sp:mser,

The propesed obedience classes were discussed and it was deeided to do semething

definite after the first of the vear,

Mrs, Hoenig, natienal deg week chairman for this area, gave a very

interesting report en the astivities during the week, She said the radie and
newspaper publieity was exeellent. She also dis tributed dog week pesters amd
had book exhibits at the library and book stores. The sum of $12,88 and $24.50 was
spent for printed bookmarks with the dogs bill ef rights. These were distributed at
the schools.

Dr.Spener gave a most interssting talk em a dog show inStockham, 805 dogs
were entered in he show amd the most popular breeds was 'he dachshund.

Mre.Cuyler gave a brief diseriptiem of the recemt trip to Europe.

The meetimg adjourmed at 10 e'slock,

Respectfully submitted,

Julia F.Cuyler, Secretary



